
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Minutes of the Website Committee held at the Community Centre, Parliament Street, 
Rhuddlan on Wednesday, 19th October 2016 at 7.00 pm. 

 
PRESENT: Councillors - Sara King (Mayor), Mike Kermode, Jackie Burnham. 
 
ELECTION OF CHAIRMAN – Cllr Gareth Rowlands was elected as Chairperson 

 
 APOLOGIES:  Cllr Arwel Roberts 
 
 DECLARATION OF INTEREST: Cllr Mike Kermode 
 

PART 2 BUSINESS - It is recommended in accordance with Section 100A (4) of the local 
Government Act 1972, the press and public be excluded from the meeting during 
consideration of the following item of business because it is likely that exempt information 
as defined in paragraph 1 of Part 4 of Schedule 12A of the Act would be disclosed. 
 
• Concerns have been voiced by the public that the website is not being kept up to date. 

This could be a management issue and that information was not being sent through to 
the Webmaster – Redstone Creative. 
 

• It was agreed to invite Redstone Creative to attend a meeting to put forward proposals 
and associated costs to modernise the website. 

 

• Town Clerk to make enquiries about grants available to update website. 
 

100 DATE OF NEXT MEETING: November 10 at 6pm 
 
        

 


